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Answer: A

NEW QUESTION: 2

The latest independent research shows that cyber attacks
involving SCADA systems grew an average of 15% per year in each
of the last four years, but that this year's growth has slowed
to around 7%. Over the same time period, the number of attacks
against applications has decreased or stayed flat each year. At
the start of the measure period, the incidence of PC boot
loader or BIOS based attacks was negligible. Starting two years
ago, the growth in the number of PC boot loader attacks has
grown exponentially. Analysis of these trends would seem to
suggest which of the following strategies should be employed?
A. Spending on SCADA security controls should stay steady;
application control spending should decrease slightly and
spending on PC boot loader protections should increase
substantially.
B. Spending on SCADA security controls should increase by 15%;
application control spending should increase slightly, and
spending on PC boot loader protections should remain steady.
C. Spending all controls should increase by 15% to start;
spending on application controls should be suspended, and PC
boot loader protection research should increase by 100%.
D. Spending on SCADA protections should stay steady;
application control spending should increase substantially and
spending on PC boot loader controls should increase
substantially.
Answer: A

NEW QUESTION: 3

A. Option E
B. Option D
C. Option F
D. Option C
E. Option A
F. Option B
Answer: A,D,E
Explanation:
Explanation From the output, we see that all ports are in
designated role (forwarding state). The command "show
spanning-tree vlan 30 only shows us information about VLAN 30.
We don't know how many VLAN exists in this switch -&gt; The
bridge priority of this switch is 24606 which is lower than the
default value bridge priority 32768. All three interfaces on
this switch have the connection type "p2p", which means
Point-to-point environment - not a shared media. The only thing
we can specify is this switch is the root bridge for VLAN 3o
but we can not guarantee it is also the root bridge for other
VLANs.

NEW QUESTION: 4
Answer:
Explanation:
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